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Black Hill Public School 

 

 
 
 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

TERM 4 

DEC 

Fri 4 – 11 Dec — Cricket 

Tues 8 Dec — Hunter Valley Zoo 

Excursion 

Thurs 10 Dec— Presentation Day 

Fri 11 Dec— Year 6 Farewell 

Tues 15 Dec— PARTY DAY  

Wed 16 Dec— WATER PLAY DAY  

Wed 16 Dec— LAST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

TERM 1, 2021 

JAN / FEB / MAR / APR 

Wed 27 & Thurs 28 Jan — STAFF 

RETURN 2021 

Fri 29 Jan— K—6 STUDENTS 

COMMENCE TERM 1, 2021 

 

 

NOTES & MONEY DUE 

UPDATED Hunter Valley Zoo 

permission note & payment— Overdue 

Party Day Note— Overdue 

Water Play Note— Fri 11 Dec 

Text/Resources $70— ASAP 

Voluntary contribution Fee $40— ASAP 

408 Black Hill Road, Black Hill NSW 2322  P: 0249 303137  M: 0476 293 214  F: 0249 303105 
E: blackhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  -  www.blackhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

HUNTER VALLEY ZOO EXCURSION 
The Hunter Valley Zoo excursion will be held next Tuesday 8 

December. 

Please return the UPDATED permission to the office mailbox ASAP. 

 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
FRIDAY 11 DECEMBER, 6:00-7:30PM at Beresfield Bowling Club. 

Don’t forget Secret Santa!! 

 

BYO DRINK BOTTLE 
We are encouraging students to bring their own drink bottles to school. 

 

TUCKSHOP ICE BLOCKS 
Year 6 are now selling ice blocks and frozen treats for $1.00. 

 

PARTY DAY 
Our class end of year party day will be held on Tuesday 15 December, 

2020. Please return party day note to the office mailbox ASAP. 

 

WATER PLAY DAY 
Wednesday 16 December is water play day! 

Please return permission note by Friday 11 December. This day will be an 

out of uniform day and please ensure that you pack a towel. 

 

MOZZIE REPELLENT 
Mosquito's are quite bad at school at the moment. Please 

ensure that you only provide your child with a roll on or pump 

spray repellent as aerosol cans are prohibited on school site.  

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Could you please ensure that all library books are returned to the library 

before the end of year! 

 

2 December 2020 

Term 4 Week 8 

OUTSTANDING STUDENT INVOICES  
We would appreciate any outstanding 

payments be finalised as soon as possible. 
Payments can be made by cash or POP  

We are seeking 
donations of any used 
gold school shirts that 

your children may 
have grown out of. 



 

 


